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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 11:01 AM
To: Kristen Outten
Cc: Jessica Henderson-McBean; Amy Ow
Subject: RE: 10-day Notice

Ok will do 
 

From: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 10:57 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Re: 10-day Notice 
 
Hello Camille, 
 
Please list my name and contact info on the notice.  
 
Thanks, 
Kristen  
 

On Jun 30, 2020, at 10:47, Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> wrote: 

  

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying.  

 

 
Hi Jessie, 
  
For the construction notice for Highlands, should I list you or Kristen (Kristen was on the last 
one)?  Please respond ASAP as we are trying to send the notice today.  Thanks!  
  

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:09 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; John Brennan <jbrennan@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com> 
Subject: RE: 10-day Notice 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

  
 

Thank you for letting me know, Camille!  
  
Jessie Henderson-McBean 
Biologist 
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SWCA Environmental Consultants 
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019 
P 650.440.4160 x 6410| C 805.712.8794 
  
<image001.png> 
  
The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or 
disclosure without sender’s authorization is prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender 
and then immediately delete the email and any attachments. 
  
  
  
  

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:02 PM 
To: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>; John Brennan 
<jbrennan@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> 
Subject: FW: 10-day Notice 
  

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside SWCA. Please use caution when replying.  

  
 

FYI – Lot 11 construction to start no earlier than in 2 weeks. 
  

From: Camille Leung  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:01 PM 
To: noel@nexgenbuilders.com; Bob Pellegrine <Bob.P@nexgenbuilders.com> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Taylor Peterson <tpeterson@migcom.com> 
Subject: 10-day Notice 
  
Hi Noel and Bob, 
  
FYI - I spoke with Steve last week about when you can start construction on Lot 11.  We plan to provide 
a 10-calendar day notice to neighbors prior to start of work.  We plan to send the notice out tomorrow 
or Wednesday.  I have not received the hard card that Bob was going to send to me. 
  
Thanks 


